
Advance Notice of Pesticide Treatment 

This notice is to be provided whenever a pesticide, other than a bait or gel formulation, Is to be applied at this facility. 
The information will be posted using the methods identified in the Annual Notification. 

Attention: This facility utilizes an Integrated Pest Management Program for pest control, 
employing non-chemical methods that include sanitation and exclusion to control pests. 
However, from time to time a pesticide application may be necessary to control certain pests. 

Please be advised that a pesticide is expected to be applied to control Weeds/Overgrowth 

The approximate location of this pest control treatment is Romeo High School/9GA Cqmplex 

The anticipated date of treatment will be_---'F""'r""id"'a,,_y,""J""u"'ly""-'-11"",""'2c.c0.cc2cc.5_________ 

If you have questions pertaining to this treatment, please contact: 

Name: Chris Storm, Director of Operations 

Phone: 586-752-0221 

E-mail: chris.storm@romeok12.org 

For further information pertaining to pesticides, contact the National Pesticide Information 
Center at 800-858-7378. The website is www.npic.orst.edu. For additional information pertaining 
to pesticide use, you can contact the Michigan Department of Agriculture and Rural 
Development (MDARD) at 800-292-3939. The website is www.michiqan.gov/mdard. 
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